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BUDGET, PERSONNEL, & ETHICS COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Wednesday, September 29th, 2010 @ 7PM 

 
I. Personnel Issues 

A. For the current FY2011, and based on a request from the District Manager, Fernando 
Tirado, the Committee analyzed the actual composition of CB7’s staff and 
recommended the approval of the extension of the contract of the actual two (2) part 
timers: the Community Assistant and the College Aide. 

 
II. Family Medical Leave 

A. The Committee recommended the approval of a Family Medical Leave of three months, 
beginning in November 2010 through January 2011, requested by Board member 
Nicholas Napolitano.  

 
III. Signing sheet is on file. The meeting was adjourned at 8PM 


